
91.04.17 CALGON
CORPORATION

SUBSIDIARY OF MERCK & CO., INC.

MERBAC 35 

LIQUID

INHIBITS GROWTH OF BACTERIA IN AQUEOUS 
COATINGS, ADHESIVES AND LATEX EMULSIONS

INDUSTRIAL

POISON        CORROSIVE

 GUARANTEE: 

Benzyl Bromoacetate..........90%

REGISTRATION NO. 14923 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT (CANADA)

READ THE LABEL AND THE PRODUCT 
DATA SHEET BEFORE USING

DANGER

POISON        CORROSIVE

NET CONTENTS: 227.3 Kg.

MANUFACTURED BY 
CALGON CORPORATION 

P.O. BOX 1346 
PITTSBURG, PA  

15230
 U.S.A.

 FOR
 CALGON CANADA INC. 

27 FINLEY ROAD 
BRAMALEA, ONTARIO 

L6T 1B2

PRECAUTIONS:  MAY BE FATAL IF SWALLOWED OR ABSORBED THROUGH SKIN. 
CAUSES SEVERE BURNS.  HARMFUL IF INHALED.  Do not get in eyes, on



skin, on clothing.  Use rubber or plastic gloves, arm sleeves,
apron, and goggles when handling and using MERBAC-35.  Wash
thoroughly after handling.  Avoid breathing vapour.  Keep
container closed when not in use.  Use with adequate ventilation.

NOTE: "Products containing this chemical are not to be used in
food packaging materials or in areas where food is stored,
handled or processed."

FIRST AID: Call a physician at once! If swallowed, rinse mouth
out with salt water (15 Ml of salt per glass).  Do not induce
vomiting.  Give milk or white-of-egg beaten in water.  If on
skin, immediately flush skin with plenty of water for at least 15
minutes while removing contaminated clothing and shoes.  Wash
clothing before reuse; discard contaminated shoes.  If in eyes,
immediately flush with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.

TOXICOLOGY: MERBAC-35 Liquid is toxic if swallowed or absorbed
through skin.  It is a severe eye and skin irritant.  It may
harmful if inhaled.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and, subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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